Report
Interaction with Teachers of Mata Sundri School

An online discussion and brainstorming session on possibilities and potential of School
Collaboration Project was held on 18 June 2021 which was attended by teachers from
B.EL.Ed. department and the collaborating school of the project. The objective of this meeting
was to first share what the idea behind this program is, sharing of the experiences of the online
teaching during the pandemic, sharing of resources prepared by B.ELEd students and
brainstorming on the way forward for the future course of action.

As a result of this meeting it has emerged that a few more teaching-learning resources would
be shared with the school. A directory of experts on mental health and lawyers taking
pro-bono cases of child abuse and domestic violence will be prepared with the help of the first
year students and be shared with the school. Ms. Manpreet (TGT, Mata Sundri School) also
contributed a guest article for the upcoming edition of ‘Aalekh’ (the Annual Newsletter of the
Department).



